
           CITY OF TRAVERSE CITY 
        NOTICE OF 2021-2022 BUDGET AMENDMENTS 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 
The City Commission for the City of Traverse City will hold a public hearing on proposed budget 
amendments for the General Fund for fiscal year 2021 - 2022 fiscal year. The public hearing will 
be held in the Commission Chambers 2nd Floor of the Governmental Center, 400 Boardman 
Avenue, Traverse City, MI 49684 on Monday, June 27, 2022 at 5:00 pm.  
 
The City of Traverse City does not discriminate on the basis of disability in the admission or 
access to, or treatment or employment in, its programs or activities.  Penny Hill, Assistant City 
Manager, 400 Boardman Avenue, Traverse City, Michigan, 49684, 922-4440, has been designated 
to coordinate compliance with the non-discrimination requirements contained in Section 35.107 of 
the Department of Justice regulations.  Information concerning the provisions of the Americans 
with Disabilities Act, and the rights provided thereunder, are available from the ADA Coordinator. 
  
If you are planning to attend the public hearing and have a disability requiring any special 
assistance at the meeting and/or if you have any concerns, please immediately notify the 
ADA Coordinator.  
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